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2 BALDOVIE COMMUNITY RE-USE HUB (AN21-2019) 
 
Reference is made to Article II of the minute of meeting of the Environment Committee of 
9th March, 2015 (Report No. 113-2015 refers) which detailed proposals to develop the Re-use Hub at 
Baldovie Household Waste Recycling Centre.  Reference is also made to Article II of the minute of 
meeting of this Committee of 20th August, 2018 (Agenda Note AN49-2018 refers) detailing the 
procurement timetable. 
 
It is reported that following the end of the Public Social Partnership trial on 31st August, 2018 and the 
subsequent evaluation period which concluded on 30th September, 2018, it was recommended that 
the Re-use Hub service should continue.  Market engagement and preparation of tender documents 
was carried out from October to December, including an Information Sharing Day held on 
19th November, 2018. The tender went out on 27th February, 2019. Following tender evaluation, it is 
recommended that the contract is awarded to Tayside Re-users. 
 


